
Fingal County Council Harbourmaster 

20th June 2025. 

Notice to Mariners 02/2025 – A semi-submerged upturned boat found drifting. 

 

A semi-submerged upturned white hull pleasure boat with outboard engines had been 

found drifting at sea last Sunday, towed to Skerries harbour, removed to the council’s yard 

today. Unfortunately, we have no further details as the boat owner is not a member of the 

sailing club and the members, I have spoken to are not clear on the owner(s). The purpose 

of this notification on the FCC intentions might attract the owner's attention. The council 

moves this boat to Garristown Depot to keep it there 1 month awaiting the owners to pay 

the removal and handling costs back to FCC and to collect the boat on owners’ account. 

Otherwise, this boat shall be disposed to a waste reception facility. 

 

Skippers, owners, and recreational boaters should ensure that the contents of this notice are 

made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. All notices to mariners can be 

found on the website https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours. 

 

Capt. O. Kirdoglo 

Harbourmaster, 

Fingal County Council, 

County Hall, 

Swords, 

Co. Dublin K67 X8Y2 

email: harbourmaster@fingal.ie 

phone: (01) 890 5000 

 

https://www.fingal.ie/council/service/harbours
mailto:harbourmaster@fingal.ie

